
   
 

SAMPSON COUNTY EXPOSITION CENTER 
PUBLIC NOTICE #3 - (Class Acts) 

 
DATE: March 25, 2020 
 
Following the recommendation of the NC Department of Health and Human 
Services (NCDHHS), Sampson County is extending the cancellation of all events 
scheduled to be held at the Sampson County Exposition Center through 
Thursday, April 30, 2020. 
 
As a result, the Sampson County Exposition Center today has announced the 
cancellation of its Class Acts-Sampson CenterStage for Students Performing Arts 
Series that was scheduled for April 21-24, 2020. All school administrators have 
been notified.  
 
The performances that were scheduled for the 2020 season have been 
rescheduled and will be presented during the week April 27-30, 2021. For 
details regarding the 2021 season, please visit: www.sampsoncenterstage.com.  
 
The progression of the COVID 19 outbreak and responses to it are constantly 
evolving and Sampson County’s commitment is to protect the health, safety 
and welfare of its citizens. 
 
Sampson County has and will continue to take actions, that while they may be 
inconvenient, are in the best interest of its citizens, its employees, and based 
upon guidance and direction from federal, state and local health officials.  
 
Sampson County Officials continue to closely monitor the situation and will 
update and advise the public as additional information comes forth, and that 
work in the best interest of its citizens.  
 
For more information, contact Sampson County Exposition Center at (910) 
592.6451. 


